
 

                      OCTOBER 2021 NEWSLETTER 

                     To Branch Members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Chairperson,                  The Secretary, 

 South Canterbury GSA,      South Canterbury GSA, 

3 Wilson Street,                      23a Guise Street, 

TIMARU 7910                        TEMUKA  7920 

                                         MERRY CHRISTMAS TO YOU ALL 

                                  CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON. 

 

To be held at Grey Ways Lounge, PharLap Racecourse, Timaru on 

Thursday 2nd December 2021, commencing around 11:30 for 

social get together, followed by lunch at 12:30. 

      

      * Our branch is subsidising our luncheon… the price is $20 per head. 

     *Fruit juice will be supplied. 

     * Free Drinks from the Bar 

     * A little “goodie” parcel for everyone 

     * A piece of Christmas cake  

    *  And there’s more ...Christmas entertainment.   

 

          

            So come and join us … we look forward to seeing you all.     

         

PLEASE REGISTER FOR OUR LUNCHEON BEFORE NOVEMBER 26TH 



 

 

     A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE. 

 

                        RESERVATION AND PAYMENT BY FRIDAY 26TH NOVEMBER.  

Registration for the Christmas Luncheon, Grey Ways Lounge, Phar Lap Racecourse on 

Thursday, December 2nd, 2021 

      Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

      Phone ……………………. 

       Accompanied by ……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

      

       NOTE: THAT AS CHEQUES ARE NO LONGER ACCEPTED, PLEASE PAY BY CASH OR  

                   BY INTERNET BANKING.  

                   Have paid by Internet to Bank No 12 3159 0030475 00          (     )                                                                                  

                   (Please include your name in the transfer) 
            

                   I shall pay at the door.                                                                   (      )   

          Detach and send to G Somerville .23a Guise Street, Temuka by November 26,                                                           

          OR email to bgsom@xtra.co.nz , OR phone 03 615 5183 AFTER 20/11/2021. 

          Please understand that once you have booked our branch is obliged to pay                                    

          whether you attend or not. 

                                   WE APPRECIATE MEMBERS WHO PUT IN AN APOLOGY…  

                                          IT HELPS US TO KEEP IN TOUCH WITH YOU.                                                                 

*********************************************************************************** 

WE WOULD LIKE YOUR THOUGHTS/IDEAS ON SOCIAL EVENTS FOR THE BRANCH FOR NEXT YEAR 

2022 

Please write your bright ideas below and post to or email the secretary, or better still bring them 

along with you to our Christmas luncheon. 

   

 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                             Thanks a lot, Gavin 

 

               Thanks a lot, Gavin 

mailto:bgsom@xtra.co.nz

